
Dear Senator Moore, 
 
Attached is my personal submission to the Senate Community Affairs 
Committee in relation to the inquiry into Health Legislation Amendment 
(Midwives and Nurse Practitioners) Bill 2009 and two related Bills. 
 
Please let me know if you have any problems opening or reading the 
document format. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Georgina Ker 

 


